
October 26th/2024 

I have had the privilege to have been working in the oil and gas industry for over 35 years now 
and started my career off as a Journeyman instrumentation mechanic. Throughout my time I have 
seen and worked on repairing a multitude of different chemical pumps in the industry and I must 
honestly say that the Sirius product line is top notch equipment and would highly recommend 
these products. Customer service, parts, and delivery are always fantastic and real pleasure to deal 
with. 

I am now in operations and can vouch for your products along with many other operators I know 
and deal with. It has not only saved time and money but has reduced down time in many cases. 

Sirius Controls Representative and your team are always there to help and would like to take this 
opportunity to say “ Thank you “ and keep up the great work throughout the industry. 

Sincerely 

Lead Field Operator 




